
October 1,2001

The meeting of the Apache Hills Road Association was called to ofier at7:37 pM by Roger
Everette. Minutes were read by Margaret Stump, Motion to approve minutes made by Mark
Carmouche, seconded by Don Milburn.

Treasurer's report made by Robbie Runyon the balance is $2308.39. Motion to accept the
treasurer's report made by Betty Tate, seconded by Mark Carmouche, motion carried

A total of29 lot were represented, 18 members present and 11 proxies.
Statements for 2001 dues will be sent.
Repair needed in ilont of Stump's. Easy ride has been contacted by Roger Everette. Robbie

Runyon suggested to oil and chip next year. Motion made by Robbie Runyon to oil and chip
road ,limited to amount available in tr€asury , seconded by Mark Carmouche, motion carried
Mark Carmouche and Jim Pendley put round up on edge of all sheets. Many thanks to them for
that. Road to be done after Foster's house is completed due to large truck traffic.

Roger will contact Stanley Wallace about oil and chip in the spring of 2002.
Discussion about getting county to take over our roads. Could petition be submitted as a

persuasive measure? No conclusion reached.
Motion to keep assessment at $75 for 2001 made by Betty Tate seconded by Jim Price.

Motion carried.
Motion to keep same officers for 2002 made by Margaret Stump seconded by Mark

Carmouche, motion carried.
Motion to adjoum made by Margaret Stump seconded by Betty Tate. Meeting adjoumed.


